Notes
CAC Meeting

May 10, 2011

Present:  Jay St. Gaudens, Chair Person, Barbara Delph, Victoria Fuller, Bob Johnson, Penny Mason, Al Marquez, Steven Whitman.
Staff:  Joe Guzzetta, General Manager, Susan Greer, Assistant General Manager/Controller
Motion by Victoria Fuller, Seconded by Barbara Delph, Carried Unanimously to approve the agenda.

Motion by Al Marquez, Seconded by Victoria Fuller, Carried Unanimously to approve the minutes of the April 18, 2011 meeting.

Urban Water Management Plan:  The CAC received the entire draft of the UWMP, reviewed Chapters 4 and 7 in detail, and made suggested changes, and presented questions for the consultant, Kennedy/Jenks to address.
8.  General Manager Report:  The general manager reported that the JBWD staff held an emergency preparedness exercise and has identified an important role for the CAC, that being to inspect reservoirs or other water facilities near their homes and to report those to the District in an emergency.  Staff will match District facilities with CAC home addresses so that interested CAC members can sign up to inspect the facilities.
9.  Date of Public Meeting for UWMP:  It was noted that as determined previously by the CAC, a meeting would be held on Wednesday, May 25, 2011, 7:00pm to review the completed draft UWMP and take comments from the public concerning the UWMP.
10.  Committee Comments:  Committee members noted and briefly discussed that there were fewer errors in this version of the UWMP; confirmed that the Draft UWMP would be placed on the JBWD website if possible, and asked if there were provisions for agricultural water issues; and discussed how water agencies are studying the impact of pesticides and pharmaceuticals in the water.
Motion by Victoria Fuller, Seconded by Penny Mason, Carried Unanimously to adjourn 

